“And the Winner Is…” Homecoming 2004

This October the phrase, “And the winner is…” will be heard as students take part in such popular events as the lip sync competition and pep games, with Homecoming 2004 taking on an award show theme.


“We’re really looking forward to increasing student involvement with the awards theme this year,” said Sarah Raymond, publicity chair of the Student Homecoming Committee.  “Our goal is make sure that students and alumni alike have a great Homecoming.”


Laura Webber, the committee’s graphic artist chair, designed the logo.


The committee plans to pair local events with their more famous counterparts – such as an MTV-style event for the lip sync competition and Heisman Trophy-like presentation for the pep games, culminating in an Academy Award-style Homecoming dance.

“We’re looking for even greater participation this year by making everything more theme-driven,” said SHC chair Mary Cairns. “We have Williams Auditorium as a venue for some of our events, which gives us the leeway to have larger audiences.”

Homecoming events are scheduled to take place the week beginning on Sunday, Oct. 17.  Homecoming itself takes place Saturday, Oct. 23, with a parade at noon, the Bulldog football team versus Michigan Tech at 2 p.m. and the annual dance at the Holiday Inn beginning at 7 p.m.
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Sarah Raymond (left) and Mary Cairns display the Homecoming 2004 logo at its unveiling last spring at an event on the Campus Quad.
